Ron <<1m_,:

From: Daniel Marshall <djmarsh13@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 3:08 PM

To: Ron Wright

Subject: LCIF Report

Lion Ron,

As of Jan 1st, 2022:

27 of our 60 clubs have donated as a club or have had individuals donate -
45% of our clubs & 5.96% of individual members have participated

Our Dec donations were $4,620 which brings our Lions Year donations to $16,320.
Which is $3,140 over last year at this time.

Thank You to the Cabinet & Zone Chairs for championing LCIF on their Club visits.

We are entering the final 5 months of Campaign 100 and are approximately $50 million short of our goal.
Lion Dan Marshall

LCIF Chairman

Sent from AT&T Yahoo Mail for iPad




